commingled production will not be less than the sum of the values of the production from each of

the common sources of supply.

Attached to aid in your review are plats showing the location of the well and offset wells in the
same formation, a historical and recent production plot and a C-102 for each formation. This
spacing unit is located on a federal lease (SF-078046) and we will send a copy of the application to
the BLM as their notice. Should you have questions concerning this matter, please contact me at

(303) 830-5344.

Sincerely,

Ry

Pamela W. Staley 7

Enclosures

cc: Stan Kolodzie
Lois Raeburn

Frank Chavez, Supervisor
NMOCD District II1

1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410

Duane Spencer

Bureau of Land Management
1235 La Plata Hwy
Farmington, NM 87401



